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Meagan Walters

From: Inge Bremer <bremer@oraoraretreat.co.nz>
Sent: Sunday, 29 June 2025 4:19 pm
To: District Plan Review
Subject: Bring back the clear, strong rules against GMOs in the draft plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Kaipara District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

• My name is Inge Bremer, 021-0343086, 28 Landing Road, Kerikeri 0230 
• I could not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission 
• I do not wish to be heard. 
 
 
 
Kia ora kaunihera team, 
 
 
• The council should bring back (or keep) the strict rules about GMOs that they previously had, which 
lots of people supported.  
 
 
• The council should stick to its promises about managing GMO risks, no matter what new laws 
happen at the national level.  
 
 
• The rules need to protect our local farm land, our environment, and our food from GMOs, which can 
spread everywhere—by wind, water, animals, or mistakes.  
 
 
• GMOs go beyond property boundaries, risking contamination for farmers and animals.  
 
 
• The council should support the wishes of local Maori tribes who want to stay GMO-free.  
 
 
• Protecting the Kaipara from GMO experiments is important for keeping our water, soil, and food 
safe. 
 
 
 
 
What I want: 
 
Bring back the clear, strong rules against GMOs in the draft plan, similar to what was in an earlier 
version and in nearby district plans. 
 

 You don't often get email from bremer@oraoraretreat.co.nz. Learn why this is important   
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 This is important for keeping our land, water, food, and community safe and GMO-free.  Our 
prosperity depends on that. 
 
 
Thank you 
Inge Bremer 


